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DATE:  October 22, 2010  

 

TO:  Procurement Directors 

 

FROM: Director, Policy Division 

  Office of Procurement and Assistance Policy 

  Office of Procurement and Assistance Management 

 

SUBJECT: Templates for Approval to Continue Sponsorship as a Federally Funded Research 

Development Center (FFRDC) and Authorization for a Management and 

Operating (M&O) Type of Contract  

 

SUMMARY:  The purpose of this Flash is to provide you copies of the subject templates.  These 

templates were developed to standardize the format for approving sponsorship as a FFRDC and 

authorization to enter into an M&O type of contract.  Two versions of each template were 

developed.  One version covers non-competitive extensions and the other covers competitions.  

Word versions of the four templates will be available in the STRIPES Library. 

 

This Flash and its attachments will be available online within a day, at the following website: 

http://www.management.energy.gov/policy_guidance/policy_flashes.htm. 

 

Questions concerning this policy flash should be directed to Jeff Burgan at (865) 241-2513 or 

jeffrey.burgan@hq.doe.gov.   

 

Attachments 
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